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Cheryl Harris

From: Fred Holland <fhollandradio@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 3:17 PM
To: AudioFilings
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Change of Existing Engineering STA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
REQUEST FOR CHANGE TO EXISTING ENGINEERING STA    WTKI      30965  
 
 
Our STA site for WTKI is no longer available.  The building and property were sold.  New ownership 
is engaged in major interior demolition forcing our ouster.  We have relocated nearby to 34-43-38 N 
and 86-35-58 W employing an off the shelf Radio Information Service ANXX antenna.  
 
WTKI has been operating under Special Temporary Authority (BSTA-20170320AMM) as we continue 
construction of our new transmitter site authorized by FCC Construction Permit Number BP-
20200811AAA.  We continue to make significant progress.   
 
For the reasons stated this licensee is requesting a site change for our Special Temporary Authority 
since this action was beyond our control.  
 
Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification.  Applicant certifies that neither applicant nor any party to the 
applicant is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act 
of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862.  
 
Thanks for your consideration.  For any additional information please call or email.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Fred Holland  
Managing Member  
FRC of Alabama, LLC     
 
 
 
 
Fred Holland  
Focus Radio Communications  
1108 Woodmont Ave SE  
Huntsville, AL  35801    
(256) 653-7589  
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